
 

 
 
 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attn: Ms. K. Walli 
 Board Secretary 
 
September 29, 2014 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
Re: EB-2014-0059 
 
Please find enclosed Burlington Hydro Inc.’s application seeking authorization to charge: 

• Changed rates pursuant to the Board’s 4th Generation Incentive Rate making 
Mechanism; 

• Rate riders to dispose of balances recorded in Deferral/Variance Accounts as of 
December 31, 2013 plus associated Carrying Charges; and  

• Changed Retail Transmission Service Rates. 
Burlington Hydro proposes that these changes take effect May 1, 2015. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions in this matter. 
 
 
 
 
K. Farmer 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc. Mr. J. Saunders, Vice President, Regulatory Compliance and Asset Management 
 
Encl 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


